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Dear Committee Members, 

 

We are riverfront owners who own a boat that would be affected by the passage of 

this overreaching, self serving & vindictive Bill.  It is unbelievable that here we are 

again 3 years in a row fighting for our rights to boat safely, responsibility & 

respectfully on our river … eveybodys river. We have written thoughful summarys  of 

our postion on this type of Bill 3 years in a row. My God please send the advocates of 

this Bill the same message you have sent 3 years in row. No No No. We are 

emotionally exhausted from this unending assault on our rights and our lives. It is 

despicable to come at us again after all we have done as a community to work with 

the proponents of this Bill.   Training , Licensing, Certifications , Designated Surf 

Zones and more. Its never enough.  

What new information have they provided to the committee to justify another vote on 

this?  We surf and the volume of Boats on the river last year was very low. What 

incidents occurred to ban our boats off the river ?  None. Right None. That would be 

my guess. 

 

Please stop this group once and for all. If a lawmaker that lives on the river is behind 

this Bill it is a flagrant conflict of interest.  

 

Sincerely  

 

Scott & Marina Anderson 

 

Thank you for reading we are frustrated and tired of fighting this group.  


